
March 29. 2020 
Hear With Us…  
 
To the Friends of Earl Palmer Ministries, 
To You...from Earl and Shirley 
 
This morning Earl and I listened to the recording (link below) in a format totally unfamiliar to us 
as we are what our kids call "technologically impaired." But we didn't miss a word or a sound 
that left tears streaming down our cheeks. In the absence of being with you during this time we 
invite you to hear the words and the music... wherever you are and whenever you are able to 
listen. Please know that we treasure you and look forward to the time when we can be together 
again face to face. 
Until then, stay well.  
Your brother and sister in Christ, 
Earl and Shirley Palmer 
Until then, may the Lord bless and keep you – safe! 
Earl 
 


